
 

  

                                                                           May 17th, 2024 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Jay Albert has applied for a Taxi/Limousine Owner’s License from the City of Quincy.  

Mr. Albert and partner, Landon Tenhouse, propose to do business under the name, Integrity 

Community Transport LLC.  They intend to provide transportation service to clients within the 

City of Quincy and surrounding area with scheduled pickups. 

 

A Public Hearing shall be held May 30th, 2024 at 2:00pm at the City of Quincy Council 

Chambers located at 730 Maine Street Quincy, IL.  The purpose of this hearing will be to hear 

consideration on whether the public convenience and necessity requires or would be 

appropriately served by the issuance of an additional Taxi/Limousine Owner’s License to be 

operated within the City of Quincy. 

 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

     Lt. Chad Scott 

 


